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SECOND NOTICE OF DISPOSITION OF ACCUMULATED UNCLAIMED MONEY 

METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

Notice is hereby given that the Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (Metropolitan) is holding $864,760.46 
in its treasury consisting of various funds that have been unclaimed for three years or more.  Parties of interest may file 
a claim with Metropolitan’s Controller.  Claims should be sent to The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California 
Attn: Controller-Unclaimed Money, P.O. Box 54153, Los Angeles, CA 90054-0153, or email to  
Unclaimedmoney@mwdh2o.com and must include the claimant's name, address, amount of claim, the grounds on 
which the claim is founded, and copy of documents substantiating claimant's identification.  All claimants should submit 
a copy of his/her government issued identification card (ID), as well as a completed and signed IRS Form W-9. Additional 
documentation is required for entity types other than individuals.  For businesses, please provide supporting documents 
associating the appointed representative with the business. For government agencies, please attach a copy of the 
appointed representative’s business card for that agency, as well as completed and signed IRS Form W-9. For an heir of a 
deceased payee, please provide proof supporting your claim of heirship as the additional documentation.  Claims shall 
be filed no later than May 16, 2025. Pursuant to Government Code section 50050, et seq., all funds not claimed by May 
16, 2025 will become the property of Metropolitan.  Metropolitan previously published a notice of unclaimed funds on 
April 1, 2025.  Therefore, this notice constitutes Metropolitan’s second and final notice.    

An itemized list of unclaimed funds may be viewed or downloaded free of charge by visiting the Metropolitan Water 
District website at: mwdh2o.com/unclaimedfunds.   
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